

Final Coburg Heritage Committee

Regular Session
June 13, 2018 – 6 P.M.
Coburg City Hall
91136 North Willamette St.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Michelle Shattuck, Carol Lockard

COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: Jason Rydquist, Lorrie Zeller,

STAFF PRESENT: Jeff Kernen

GUESTS PRESENT: Emma Vallillo, RARE

RECORDED BY: Rodney Cimburke, LCOG

1. CALL TO ORDER:

Ms. Shattuck called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL:

Mr. Cimburke called the roll, and stated a quorum was not present.

3. **CLG GRANT — COLORING BOOK**

Mr. Kernen announced that the Coloring Book project had been going on for one year. He offered that the CHC had been given two options for the Coloring Book: perforated (one-sided), or front and back. Mr. Kernen said that, if it was within budget, his preference would be one-sided.

Mr. Kernen announced that Ms. Vallillo would be taking over facilitating the CHC meetings.

Ms. Shattuck asked Mr. Kernen if he would still be attending the CHC meetings.

He said he would as needed.

4. COMMITTEE BUSINESS — COMMITTEE APPLICATION

Although there was not a quorum present to vote on it, Mr. Kernen announced that there was an applicant—Jason Aaron—who was interested in filling the vacancy on the CHC.

Mr. Kernen said he was in contact with a gentleman from the Portland area, whose grand-mother had bought the Van Duyn house from the Van Duyns in the 1920s. He said the family has a lot of memorabilia from that old house, including invoice books from the old Van Duyn general store c. 1800s. Mr. kernen posited those invoice books would be perfect for the CHC display case.

Ms. Vallillo said that the Drury's, a long-time resident family of Coburg, invited the CHC to come pick up anything they thought would be helpful. She also said the Drury's had invited a representative from the CHC to come interview the grandmother of that family, who is one of the oldest Coburg residents.

Mr. kernen asked Ms. Shattuck if she would be willing to conduct an interview.

Ms. Shattuck said she would.

Mr. Kernen offered the CHC a Golden Years update.

Ms. Shattuck announced that she would not be in attendance on the next CHC meeting date on July 11.

7. ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Shattuck adjourned the meeting at 6:47 p.m.

(Recorded by Rodney Cimburke)

APPROVED by the Heritage Committee of the City of Coburg this 10th day of October 2018.

Michelle Shattock
Michelle Shattock, Heritage Committee Chair